
 

 

OUR REGULAR MEETING ON THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 10,  

DID NOT CONVENE A QUORUM AS REQUIRED BY OUR CONSTITUTION. 

 

THE MEETING HAS BEEN POSTPONED UNTIL THE FOLLOWING DATE AND TIME: 

 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2015 

6:30 p.m. 

ASC -  Ten Eyck 

BOARD ROOM 

 

 

THIS MEETING COMPLIES WITH SECTION 4c OF OUR CONSTITUTION: 

 

“Less than a quorum at a regular mee-ng postpones the mee-ng for at least 

one (1) week but not more than two (2) weeks.  When a quorum is not 

convened for a regular mee-ng, the next called mee-ng shall be a valid 

mee-ng, notwithstanding lack of quorum, and the call shall so inform the 

membership.” 

 


